
 

DVIA Neighborhood 
HALLOWEEN 

 
Suggested Guidelines for Trick or Treating 

 
Please DO: 

• Dress up! 
• Decorate your house 
• Place candy in individual portions (NOT all in one big bowl) 
• Place your candy on a table near the sidewalk, away from your front door 
• Sit at least 6 feet from/behind your candy  
• Assume if there is not candy out, the house is not participating 
• Stay with your household while walking around 
• Stay at least 6 feet from other groups while walking around 
• Wear a mask that covers your mouth AND nose (everyone: kids & adults) 
• Use hand sanitizer often 

 
 
Please DO NOT:       

• Approach and/or knock on doors 
• Trick or Treat in groups of 10 or more 
• Directly hand out candy 
• Put candy in one big bowl 

 
 
 

Please DO NOT participate if you have COVID-19, have been around someone with COVID-19,  
or are experiencing any symptoms. 

 
Let’s work together to make this a safe and fun Halloween for the kids of DVIA. If you do not wish to 
participate, simply do not put out candy. Thank you for your cooperation in following these suggested 
guidelines. 

Trick or Treating 
Saturday, October 31st 2020 


